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Jamison High School 
Works notification 2 July 2021

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 
new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

A project for a new multi-purpose hall at Jamison High School is currently underway. The project 
includes a new school hall facility, indoor sports courts, sports and large equipment storage rooms and new 
toilets and back of house facilities. 

Site establishment to start  

From Monday, 5 July, the contractor will start site establishment work. 

Site establishment includes temporary fencing being installed around the work site as well as installation of 
site accommodation.  

Working hours 

Standard project working hours are 7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturday. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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